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Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly

Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

Subject: ReportNos.Q-321/8272,5)and50-366/82-24 Correction

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. R. F. Rogers of
this office on June 22 - July 26, 1982, of activities authorized by NRC Operating
License Nos. DPR-57 and NPF-5 for the Hatch facility.

Due to an administrative oversight the first page of Appendix A, Notice of
Violation, dated August 23, 1982 contained typographical errors. A corrected

- page is enclosed for insertion into the original report transmitted on August 23,
1982. We regret any inconvenience this may have caused.

1 Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs
.

;

Enclosures:
1. Appendix A, Notice of Violation
2. Inspection Report Nos. 50-321/82-25

and 50-366/82-24

cc w/encls:
J. T. Beckham, Vice President and

General Manager-Nuclear Generation
H. C. Nix, Plant Manager
C. E. Belflower, Site QA Supervisor

bec w/encls:
NRC Resident Inspector
Hugh S. Jordan, Executive Secretary
Document Management Branch
State of Georgia
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